
August	17,	2019	meeting	of	the	River	Trail	Homeowners	Association	Board	

Present	–	Mike,	Harold,	Paul,	Derik,	Tony,	Pat,	Tammy	with	a	few	other	homeowners	

The	main	point	of	the	meeting	was	to	elect	officers	for	the	coming	term.	

Election	of	Officers-		

President	–	Mike	McCandless	
Vice	President-	Paul	Pommer	
Treasurer	–	Harold	Blume	
Secretary	–	Derik	Disney		
	
Next	Meeting	would	be	February	15,	2020	at	Paul	Pommer’s	house.	

Annual	Meeting	for	2020	will	be	in	August	15	at	Derik	Disney’s	house.	

Talked	about	a	neighborhood	block	party	with	a	chili	cook-off	in	October.		Paul	said	that	he	would	talk	
with	his	wife	and	see	if	they	could	arrange	the	party.	

There	was	also	discussion	about	ways	to	communicate	with	homeowners	and	it	was	mentioned	that	a	
River	Trail	Facebook	group	might	be	worth	trying.		Kevin	Janousek	volunteered	to	set	it	up.			

Board	meeting	adjourned.	

	


